
June 5. 1990

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
The American G.I. ForuM
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Tx.
78405

Dear Or. Garcia:

Thank you for taking tiMe out of Vour busy schedule '
last Sunday to meet with me in Dallas. Your interuiew
has helped ne greatly in MV efforts to write about the
1919 incident in Three Rivers involving Felix Longoria.
I would like to visit the National Archives of the G.I.
ForuM at Corpus Christi State University to review any
relevant docuMents.

Prior to visiting the archives, would Vou please send
Me copies of any official reports on the Longoria incident?
I remember Vou telling Me that the 272 page report was
"lost." but any documents pertinent to the Longoria incident
would be Most helpful. It would also be helpful to have your
authorization to use the archives if such authorization is
neces Sary-

Best wishes on Vour book and other important G.I. Forum
programs. I look forward to meeting with you again in the
future if Vour schedule peirmits.

Sincerely.

Eric a bson
History Dept.
University of

North Texas
P. 0. Box 13735
Denton, Tx.
76203

Summer Address 12517 Keyport Dr.
Farmers Branch.
Tx. 75234
<214> 106-0658


